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Hi <<First Name>>! 
 

We are so thankful for you! Thank you for supporting Azar House Pregnancy
Resource Center! By lifting us up in prayer and coming alongside us to celebrate

praises, you are encouraging wonderful growth in this ministry. We couldn't do what
we do without you! 

 

As a Care Net affiliate, Azar House Pregnancy Resource Center aims to provide our
community of support with interesting and relevant information. 
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A Letter From Our Executive Director
I usually stay away from politically charged quotes or articles but I came across an
article by Franklin Graham and thought I would pass an excerpt from it.  We are
living in a critical time when those who are Pro Abundant Life need to stand together
and not stay silent.  This is part of an article dated March 1, 2019: 
 
Franklin Graham:  We Must Not Remain Silent 
 

 
 
. . . “This is the point to which we have come.  The war against Biblical values and
those who embrace them is full on.  The gloves are off, and the radical left would like
to crush all who hold to a Biblical worldview. 
 
On Jan. 22, the anniversary of Roe v. Wade, New York Gov. Andrew Cuomo signed
the Reproductive Health Act – Orwellian language if ever I heard it – which legalized
abortion in the state of New York throughout all nine months of pregnancy, with a
doctor’s consent.  It also decriminalized all state abortion laws and allows even
unlicensed physicians to perform abortions.  To celebrate their murderous new
legislation, Cuomo had the One World Trade Center lit in pink. 
 
One physician commented: ‘As a board-certified practicing OB-GYN for over 30
years, I need to say publicly and unequivocally, that there is never a medical reason
to kill a baby at term. . . The decision to kill an unborn baby at term is purely for
convenience.  It is murder. . . God help us.’
 
In Virginia, only an outcry from the public halted proposed legislation that would have
repealed any restrictions on third-term abortions going to the floor for a vote.  Gov.
Ralph Northam’s comments in a media interview insinuating that infanticide is
permissible following the birth of a live child was chilling and disgusting.
 
Vice President Pence, a committed believer in Jesus Christ and ardent pro-life
supporter, said in a tweet: ‘These VA & NY late-term abortion bills should be a call to
action for all Americans.  It would be unconscionable for us to let this moment pass in
silence.  We must recommit ourselves to restoring the sanctity of life to the center of
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American law.’ 
Amen! 
 
. . .I promise that I will raise my voice each and every day against such injustice and
wicked behavior.  I cannot and will not stand idly by.  By God’s grace and with God’s
help, I will ‘Fight the good fight,’ trusting in the sovereign hand of the Lord to work in
the hearts and lives of His people to embolden them. 
We must be like the Prophet Daniel, who continued to pray to Jehovah God even
though he knew he was violating the orders of the Babylonian king to worship him
alone.  Looking west toward Jerusalem, Daniel ‘knelt down on his knees three times
that day, and prayed and gave thanks before his God, as was his custom since early
days; (Daniel 6:10).  Daniel courageously obeyed God in the face of a pagan culture,
even risking his own life in the process.” 
 
To read the entire article, you can find it here. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sandy Snow, Executive Director
 

https://billygraham.org/decision-magazine/march-2019/we-must-not-remain-silent/
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April Volunteer Training Dates: 
April 9-11, 6p-10p & April 16-18, 6p-10p

Please Join Us In Celebration For These Praises:

We have new volunteers starting training next week! 

Register

https://maggiemccaslin.typeform.com/to/YITR1v
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More moms in our Earn While You Learn classes were able to earn brand
new car seats last month!
An updated portion of our Parenting Curriculum is on it's way!
Moms returning from maternity leave to continue their Earn While You
Learn classes!

Please Join Us In Prayer...

For a staff member going in for surgery.
That those who are in need of our services will find us.
For those in our Earn While You Learn Classes
For those moms close to delivery to have a safe and healthy delivery
For new moms and dads- Recovery, good sleep and healthy babies
For those who will be attending our Volunteer Training classes over the
next two weeks.
For the NIFLA (National Institute of Family and Life Advocates) Board
medical training occurring this month, that the trainer would get here
safely and the time would be fruitful
Prayer for Board, Staff and Volunteers and their families
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One Way You Can Help...
Our center is always evolving and passing on the gifts from our community to
the members of our community. Currently we are in need of:

Baby socks- We are completely out
Size 3 Diapers - We are completely out.
Wipe Warmer
Jogging Stroller
Formula

To make donations, please visit our center in Room # 14 of the Etna
Community Center during business hours: 
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Did You Know...
During the first trimester, a baby will grow from the size of a poppy
seed to the size of a peach! If he continued to grow this fast after

he was born, he'd be 15 feet tall after just one month! 
 

-InJoy Productions, Inc. "Understanding Fetal Development"

Azar House Pregnancy Resource Center is a 501(c)3 non-profit ministry. We are

Donate

http://azarhousesv.org/


6/20/2019 April Newsletter

https://mailchi.mp/28816c638d70/april-newsletter 8/8

a Christ centered ministry that desires to come along side women and men facing
pregnancy decisions and to empower them to choose life for their unborn child.

Copyright © 2019 Azar House Pregnancy Resource Center, All rights reserved. 
 
 

Our website is: 
www.azarhousesv.org 

 
Our Phone Numbers Are: 

307.883.5522 office 
307.880.2927 text 

 
Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
 

http://www.facebook.com/azarhouseetna
http://www.instagram.com/azarhouseprc
https://mailchi.mp/28816c638d70/www.azarahousesv.org
http://www.azarhousesv.org/
https://azarhousesv.us19.list-manage.com/profile?u=1a663c45f06f07304930aa0d2&id=f7f797d592&e=[UNIQID]
https://azarhousesv.us19.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=1a663c45f06f07304930aa0d2&id=f7f797d592&e=[UNIQID]&c=75723767a2
http://www.mailchimp.com/monkey-rewards/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=monkey_rewards&aid=1a663c45f06f07304930aa0d2&afl=1

